
State of Florida 

DATE: February 16,20 1 1 

TO: Ann Cole, Commission Clerk - PSC, Office of Commission Clerk 

FROM: 

RE: 
Jared Deason, Division of Economic Regulation 

Docket No. 100330-WS -Application for increase in waterlwastewater rates in 
Alachua, Brevard, DeSoto, Hardee, Highlands, Lake, Lee, Marion, Orange, Palm 
Beach, Pasco, Polk, Putnam, Seminole, Sumter, Volusia, and Washington Counties 

Please add the attached document (Florida IT Projects 2010 Update) to the docket file for 
the above-referenced case. 
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Jared Deason 

From: Rendell, William T. [VVTRendell@aquaamerica.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, February 08, 201 1 153 PM 
To: Jared Deason 

Subject: FloridalTProjects201 OUpdate - Major Projects.xlsx 
Attachments: FloridalTProjects2010Update - Major Projects.xlsx 

Good afternoon Jared, 

As a follow up to your telephone call, I've attached a listing of the Florida IT projects allocated to 
Florida. This will show, (a) the original budget where the pro forma adjustment originally was derived 
from; (b) the revised budget through December 31, 2010; and (c) the ACTUAL amount allocated to 
Florida through the end of December 31,2010. 

The Actual amount is the amount closed to the Florida books through December 31,2010. 

We've highlighted the projects over $1 million as requested. 

I do want to point out the first project, which is approximately $93,967. This was to set up the computer 
system in the new Florida Corporate office in Lady Lake. This was a project that was not in the original 
budget, and was not included in the original pro forma adjustment amount. However, this has been 
completed and is booked into the Florida books. 

Finally a t  the bottom of the spreadsheet, you can see where the allocation for the jurisdictional AUF 
systems was derived. 

Thanks, 
Troy 

Troy Rendell 
Manager of Rates 
AQUA Utilities Florida, lnc. 
2228 Capital Circle NE, Ste 2A 
Tallahassee, FL 32308 
(850) 575-8500 (0) 
(850) 228-8655 (C) 
wtrendell@aquaamerica.com 

2/16/20] 1 




